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HB 60 Summary of Changes  

 

A CS for HB 60 was adopted in the House Education Committee following recommendations 

from the Alaska Mental Health Board, Advisory Board on Alcoholism and Drug Abuse 

(ABADA), and Alaska Mental Health Board (AMHB). 

 

The CS for HB 60 incorporated the following changes: 

• Amended Section 1 (legislative intent language) to exclude named organizations so as not 

to exclude any stakeholders 

• Amended Section 3, AS 14.30.350(b) to replace the word “standards” with “guidelines” 

for clarity. The words “developmentally appropriate” were also added following 

discussions in the Senate Education Committee on the companion bill, SB 80.  


